
14. BOARD PROJECT PROPOSALS – RESPONSES FROM BUSINESS UNITS 
 
 The Board decided that the Board Chairman and Deputy Chairman be authorised to undertake further 

discussions with the City Streets Unit on its responses regarding Plynlimon Road and Wairakei Road. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


